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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Nest Builders Development Co. <info@nestbuildersdevelopmentco.com>

Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 7:02 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: 2200 Carrington Letter of support

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I fully support this project. My husband and I own the house across the street at 2203 Carrington, the lot across the 

other cross street at 2118 P St. and live one block away on Carrington. We are very much are looking forward to having 

the commercial space nearby and feel like this building will be an excellent addition to the fabric of the neighborhood. 

 

Warm regards, 

Amanda Seibert 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Amanda Seibert 

www.AmandaSeibert.com 

Nest Builders Development + Design Co. 

www.NestBuildersDevelopmentCo.com 

(804) 698-9142 


